
Mr. B.B. Blevins 
Executive Director 
California Energy Commission 

-. - --.--- -J 
Dear Mr. Blevins, 


I write to reiterate my opposition to the proposed Eastshore Energy Power 

Plant(Eastshore) in Hayward, California. 


I am encouraged that the preliminary staff  assessment did not recommend certification of 

the project, and am advised that further public comments are invited and a final decision 

is ahead. 


I live approximately '/z mile downwind of the proposed plant. I am surrounded by single 

family homes an elementary school, a junior high school and a large community college. 

Between me and the proposed plant are a large apartment complex another large single 

family residential area, three(that I know of) nursing homes, a large alcohol recovery 

center and (almost in the shadow of the proposed plant) a business college and a school 

of chiropractics. 


I don't understand why they would try and place a high pollution facility in this area. 

I'm sure that there are communities that would welcome this kind of development but not 

here. Relatively clean air is about all we have left of what I understand was at one time a 

beautiful area. 


Thank you for your consideration of my concern. 


Terry Wells 

25829 Gettysburg Ave. 

Hayward, CA 94545 



